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From: ' Rana, Pratibha <p.rana@unesco.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 3:42 PM
Subject: Vacancy annougcement for the post of "Project Assistant” in UNESCO MGIEP

o

DearColleagues,

Greetings from UNESCO Mahatina Gandhi Institute of Education for Peace and Sustainable Development (MGIEP), in
New Delhi, India. - ;

The Staffing Team is pleased to inform you that the Vacancy Notice for a Service Contract post, under the job title
Project Assistant at Level 3 level, based in-New Delhi, has been posted on |1 August 2025 and will close on 25 August
2025. .

1
Full information on the post is'available at the hitps://mgiep.unesco.org/careers @gigp_._unesco.prgl portal.

We request your kind support in the wider dissemination in your respective agencies & professjonal networks.

Thanks & Regards
Pratibha
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